
International Veteran’s Rugby Tournament

XIVth Georg Holek Cup 
22nd  25th June 2017 in Rottweil Germany

Rugby Club Rottweil cordially invites you to the XIVth Georg Holek Cup
 in Rottweil, Germany from the 22nd-25th June 2017. 

The Georg Holek Cup is an international rugby oldies tournament, taking place for the 
14th time this year, and is named after its founder Georg Holek. 

This year’s tournament is also in memory of co-founder, 
Slavek Petras of Old Boys Prague who sadly passed away in September 2016. 

Rottweil is the oldest town in the south-western German state of Baden-Württem-
berg, ideally located between Stuttgart and Zürich with a thriving population of 

25,000 inhabitants. Rugby Club Rottweil was founded in 1969 and its oldies, under 
Gerhard Trick, provide a cornerstone of the RBW Oldies team. It’s therefore not sur-

prising that the tournament is taking place here for the third time!



Programm - Georg Holek Cup 2017

 Thursday 22nd June:   
Arrivals of the teams, registration and welcome party!

 
Friday 23rd June:         

Games Day 1,  all day followed by an evening to discover Rottweil!
 

Saturday 24th June:
     Games Day 2 , including Finals followed by awards ceremony and                                            

gala evening banquet! 

Sunday 25th June:        
Farewells and departures!

Format 2017
 Age of players:  All players must be 40 and over 

(2 players per team may be under 40 but over 35!)
 Match Rules:  Standard rugby XV rules including usual veteran modifications

  
Fees and registration 2017

Team registrations: At the latest by March 31st 2017, 
including 100 Euro non-refundable deposit/team

 
Players registration by May 31st 2017, 

including 90 Euro/person fee 
covering welcome package, Thursday evening welcome party 

and the Saturday gala banquet dinner and prize ceremony
 We recommend teams register as early as possible!!

Contact:
Info, registration and any questions: 
---Accomodation list available soon!---

Gerhard Trick:  gerhard.trick@t-online.de
 Edeltraut Holek:  eholek@t-online.de


